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31/01/2022 

MRS Camille Kidson 
3 St Johns CL 
Brookvale NSW 2100 

RE: DA2021/2667 -60 Federal Parade BROOKVALE NSW 2100 

I hate the idea of having another eyesore of a building related to St Augustine's school in my 
neighbourhood. I have a one year old daughter and hate the thought of our beautiful lush 
green neighbourhood and surrounding streets being turned into a carpark for an elitist private 
school we will never have any affiliation with. 

As it is, our quiet cul de sac street is filled with cars with kids driving to school (why aren't they 
taking public transport like normal teenagers?) and often they block our driveway, restricting 
access into our own house and visitors to our address. My elderly father has to park far away 
and walk here because these kids are already clogging up our street. 

Brookvale is a beautiful green leafy neighbourhood to grow up in but the erection of a hideous 
carpark is really depressing for locals that love living here. We already have a hideous brick 
building we have to look at on their grounds and shudder at the thought of another one. Please 
think of the local community and how this will effect the future of our children growing up in the 
area. It is simply unnecessary. 
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